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Organizing Committee,
Sixth International Symposium
on Night and Shif t Work,
Institute for Science of Labour,
1544 Sugao, Miyamae-ku,
Kawasaki 213 Japan

25 October 1982

Dear Colleague,

It was very exciting and delightful to exchange ideas

about research in so friendly an atmosphere. We are most

grateful for your co-operation in the Kyoto Symposium. Ail

cf us gained a great deal from this meeting and we trust

you did so, too.

We enclose some photographs taken by our cameraman Dr.

T. Ohta during the sessions and social events.

Now we are editing the papers cf the Symposium. We

hope to publish it by April or May next year as Supplement

of the Journal of Human Ergology. When published, we will

be sending you a copy.

Let us thank you again for your co—operation. We look
forward to the pleasure of seeing you again in the near
future, in the next shiftwork meeting or even earlier than
that.

With best regards from ail the members of the Organizing

Committee,

Yours sincerely,

K. Kogi and Y. Saito
for the Organizing Cornmittee.
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